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People with time for Children 

 
23rd April 2018 

Holly Leaves and Holly Berries Classes 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Visit to Over Farm – Tuesday 24th April 2018 
 
Thank you for the payments for the visit to Over Farm. We are now able to confirm that the visit will take place 
tomorrow.  
 
We will leave school at 9.10 a.m. and return before 3.00 p.m. A packed lunch has been ordered for each child but 
you will need to provide a drink, nothing fizzy and no glass bottles, and a back pack for the children to carry this 
in.  
 
Please ensure that the children are wearing weather appropriate clothing. We suggest typical forest schools 
clothes – layers of old warm clothing, waterproof coat and trousers if you have them, wellies or sturdy shoes 
(despite the sunshine it is still very wet and muddy underfoot). A change of socks and shoes for the return 
journey. 
 
We will be on a farm and will encounter animals and straw and hay. If your child suffers from Hayfever, asthma or 
has an allergy please ensure medication is available and speak with a member of staff. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Hayley McGoldrick 
Head Teacher  
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